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601 South Church Street
Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27101
336/917-5402 Fax: 336/721-2733





Dear Parents and Student Athletes:

Welcome, on behalf of the Salem College athletic training staff to another year of Spirits athletics.  Please take a few minutes to carefully review the following information.  Included are forms and paperwork that need to be completed and returned to the athletic training staff before your daughter will be cleared to participate in practice or competition.

You should have already received a letter from Laina Smith, Director of Health Services, explaining that Salem College requires that ALL students provide proof of adequate health insurance, or you will be required to purchase a health insurance policy for the upcoming 2017-18 academic year.  This proof is also required by the NCAA. 

The following are a list of forms that need to be completed and returned to the athletic training staff by July 25. These forms are available online at www.salemspirits.com>inside athletics>athletic training.

1. Physical Exam Form

This is a requirement for all NEW students only.  The form can be found online at www.salem.edu/athletics – under athletic training.  Your daughter must be cleared by a licensed physician to participate in athletics and the physical must occur within 3 months of enrollment to Salem College.  This form is to be sent to Health Services, there is no need to send an additional form to the athletic training staff.

The student-athletes’ sickle cell trait status must be indicated on the physical exam form.  Please ensure the examining physician completes this and ALL sections of the form.

2. Acknowledgement of Insurance Requirement Form

This form and photocopies of your insurance card (photocopies of both sides) must be on file before a student can participate.  Please return the completed form to the address below or fax to a secure line at 336-721-2733 (by July 25 for fall sports).  Insurance coverage must have a limit of at least $90,000 and cover athletically-related injuries.  

3. Emergency Contact Form

Please complete and return by July 25 for fall sports.

Salem College will assume no responsibility for the payment of, or authorization to pay, any medical expenses resulting from injuries that occur while participating in intercollegiate athletics at Salem College.  If you have questions regarding the terms of your coverage, you should contact your insurer immediately.  Please be sure to note if there are any exclusions in your policy regarding athletically-related injuries.

The National Collegiate Athletic Association’s (NCAA) Catastrophic Injury Insurance Program covers student-athletes who are catastrophically injured while participating in a covered intercollegiate athletic activity (subject to all policy terms and conditions).  The policy has a $90,000 deductible.  This coverage does not qualify as the basic coverage required for participation in athletics at Salem College.  It is supplemental coverage in the event of an unfortunate catastrophic injury.  More information on this program can be found on the NCAA’s web-site at www.ncaa.com.

If you have any question regarding these requirements, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Eddie Stevens, MS, ATC

Head Athletic Trainer

336-917-5382 

eddie.stevens@salem.edu
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